Ms Cristiana Pagca Palmer

Executive Secretary, UN Assistant Secretary-General

Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity

E-Mail: secretariat@cbd.int

Dear Ms Pagca Palmer,

Brussels, 11 April 2019

On behalf of the European Union and its Member States, please find enclosed the updated response

to CBD Notification 2019-003 (Financial Reporting Frameworks). This response replaces the

document sent on 10" April 2019.

Your sincerely,
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Stefan Leiner
Head of Unit
ENV.D.2-Biodiversity

European Commission

E-Mail: Stefan.Leiner@ec.europa.eu
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John Samad Smaranda
Chair of WPIEI (Biodiversity)
Biodiversity Directorate

Ministry of Environment of Romania

E-Mail: John.Smaranda@mmediu.ro



